Hello Dear Dancing Friends,

We're looking forward to dancing with you and to the planting of seeds of Peace, Love, Harmony, and Remembrance!

Peace Dances in Mt. Vernon are being held quarterly,

On the <u>first Sundays</u> of March, June, September and December.

(6:00 - 8:00pm Come around 5:45 to get settled in!)

Green grows the tree of our Unity!



"The Sufism lineage is called a tree, a tree with deep roots and unfurling branches that reach up to the heavens.

(We're) like a family of trees, that once planted, continue with future generations living on through their seeds."

(Pir Zia Inayat Khan)

Friends please note: As much as we'd love to see you,

if you have any symptoms of cold or flu, please join us the next time!

All are welcome — No experience necessary!

We find sacredness holding hands in a circle.

We seek inspiration from Spirit.

We dance a Peaceful world of Oneness into existence.

Skagit Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 500 West Section St., Mt. Vernon, WA 98273 Kinkaid Exit 226 off I-5

If you're interested in playing music for the Dances, contact Nuria Cathy at jstplnfolk@gmail.com or 425-345-9190.